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Changing the obesity narrative

Building on the success of previous Global Obesity Forums, as well as the World Obesity Day

event “Setting the global agenda” and the WHO Food Systems Dialogues Week event

“Obesity: Advancing the global food and health agendas,” this hybrid event will bring together

key players from across the global obesity community to elevate issues around obesity in the

context of the UN Food Systems Summit and UN General Assembly.

The event will discuss the Global Obesity Coalition’s priorities and progress around three main

workstreams: changing the narrative, advancing work on healthy food environments, and

addressing the role of primary care, as well as exploring innovations in research and policy.

 

See below our speakers attending this years Global Obesity Forum.

mailto:events@worldobesity.org


Aastha Chugh
HRIDAY

Dr. Aastha Chugh is a registered Dentist with a Masters’ degree in Public Health from the
Glasgow Caledonian University, UK. Dr. Chugh is determined to pursue a career in
prevention and control of Non-Communicable Diseases (NCDs). Presently, she is working
as a Research Scientist at HRIDAY, which is a not-for-profit organization based in New
Delhi, India. Her work involves leading the implementation of research and advocacy
activities related to NCD prevention and control.  

Alexey Kotov
Vital Strategies

Dr. Alexey Kotov oversees Vital Strategies’ Food Policy Program, and provides strategic
advice to Vital’s communication and policy public health programs. Alexey has more than
20 years’ experience in global health, advocacy, communication and research. Prior to
joining Vital Strategies, Alexey worked as a practitioner and as a marketing executive for
GlaxoSmithKline and AstraZeneca in Russia. 

Angie Jackson-Morris
RTI International

Angela “Angie” Jackson-Morris is an expert in designing and guiding national strategies,
policies, programs, and capacity development, focusing on the reduction and prevention
of non-communicable diseases (NCDs). She has been working to improve health across a
range of countries and sectors for over twenty years. Dr. Jackson-Morris most recently
worked for the Government of St. Helena to develop and lead their first national strategy
to address NCDs.

Bill Dietz
George Washington University

William (Bill) Dietz is the Director of the Sumner M. Redstone Global Center for
Prevention and Wellness at the Milken Institute School of Public Health at The George
Washington University. He is also the Sumner M. Redstone Center Chair. Dietz is a
member of the National Academy of Medicine (formerly the Institute of Medicine) and
serves as a consultant to the Roundtable on Obesity Solutions. He is the Director of the
STOP Obesity Alliance at The George Washington University.

Dev Sharma
Biteback 2030 Youth Board

Dev is 16 and from Leicester. Dev is Youth MP for Leicestershire & Ambassador for the
Food Foundation. In 2019, he won Leicester Young Person of the Year and in 2020, he
won the prestigious Diana Award after years of campaigning to end food poverty.



Evelyn Monje
Youth voice

Evelyn Monje is a full-time college student interested in pursuing social work and
supporting her community on their journey to antiracism. Evelyn Monje has been
working with youth for many years as a summer camp counselor at Bread and Butter
Farm in Shelburne, Vermont. This work with children has sparked her passion for
partnering with and supporting youth in their own endeavors with antiracism. 

Fatima Cody Stanford
Massachusetts General Hospital/Harvard Medical School

Dr. Stanford practices and teaches at Massachusetts General Hospital (MGH)/ Harvard
Medical School (HMS) as one of the first fellowship-trained obesity medicine physicians in
the world. Dr. Stanford received her BS and MPH from Emory University as a MLK
Scholar, her MD from the Medical College of Georgia School of Medicine as a Stoney
Scholar, and her MPA from the Harvard Kennedy School of Government as a Zuckerman
Fellow in the Harvard Center for Public Leadership. 

Francesco Branca
World Health Organization

Dr Francesco Branca is the Director of the Department of Nutrition for Health and
Development in the World Health Organization, Geneva. During his tenure, WHO has
established a new nutrition guideline development process and has developed a
Comprehensive Implementation Plan on Maternal, Infant and Young Child Nutrition with
six global targets. He has been leading the preparation of the 2nd International
Conference on Nutrition.

Gerda Verburg
Scaling Up Nutrition (SUN)

Since August 2016, Gerda Verburg (NL) is serving as UN Assistant Secretary-General and
Coordinator of the Scaling Up Nutrition (SUN) Movement, working with the 64 country
governments that lead the SUN Movement, united with UN agencies, civil society,
business and donors, in a common mission to defeat malnutrition in all its forms. 

Hala Ghattas
American University Beirut

Hala Ghattas is Associate Research Professor and Interim Director of the Center for
Research on Population and Health at the Faculty of Health Sciences of the American
University of Beirut. Her research focuses on the biological, social and structural
determinants of maternal and child health and nutrition in low-resource settings and
marginalized populations. Ghattas is currently Principal Investigator of a study that
explores the school and neighborhood drivers of child diets in Lebanon and Tunisia. 



Ishu Kataria
RTI International

Ishu Kataria is a Senior Public Health Researcher with RTI’s Center for Global
Noncommunicable Diseases. Dr. Kataria has a Masters and PhD in Public Health and
Nutrition from University of Delhi, India, and works on noncommunicable disease (NCD)
prevention and control both in India as well as globally. She has experience in
conceptualizing and developing training interventions, and designing and implementing
programs on cancer prevention, adolescent NCDs, maternal and child health, and
behavior change communication.

Jane Battersby
University of Cape Town

Jane Battersby is an urban geographer with an interest in all things food related. Her
current areas of particular interest are urban food systems, urban food policies and the
construction of food security theory in Northern and Southern research contexts. This
work has both theoretical and applied components. Underpinning her food work is an
ongoing interest in the linkages between spatial transformation and identity
transformation in post-apartheid urban areas – a topic she has addressed through the
lenses of youth identities, education, music and land restitution.

Jo Jewell
UNICEF

Jo is a professional working in the field of public health policy. Background in European
politics, with work experience in public health advocacy at the EU and global levels.
Knowledgeable about European and international institutions and their roles and impact
on public health policy. Specialised in policy analysis and representing the interests of
civil society in policy-making processes.

Joe Nadglowski
Obesity Action Coalition

Joe Nadglowski is President & CEO of the Obesity Action Coalition (OAC) – a non-profit
patient organization formed in 2005 dedicated to elevating and empowering those
affected by obesity through education, advocacy and support. He is especially passionate
about improving access to the treatments of obesity and eliminating weight bias. A
frequent speaker and author, Mr. Nadglowski has more than 20 years of experience
working in patient advocacy and education and is a graduate of the University of Florida.

Johanna Ralston
World Obesity Federation

Johanna oversees the implementation of the WOF five-year plan for 2020-25, including
advocacy for global obesity targets, education and capacity building, and evidence and
data. Prior to joining World Obesity in 2017, Johanna was the CEO of the World Heart
Federation and Vice Chair of the NCD Alliance. During her time at the World Heart
Federation, Johanna led the CVD community’s coordinated effort to elevate CVD on the
global health agenda. 



John Wilding
World Obesity Federation

John Wilding leads Clinical Research into Obesity, Diabetes and Endocrinology at the
University of Liverpool. He leads specialist services for severe obesity at Aintree
University Hospital – designated a Centre for Obesity Management by the UK and
European Associations for the Study of Obesity. He is a past Chair of the UK Association
for the Study of Obesity, a member of the Royal College of Physicians Advisory Group on
Nutrition, Weight and Health and President of the World Obesity Federation. 

K. Srinath Reddy
Public Health Foundation of India

Prof.K. Srinath Reddy is the President, Public Health Foundation of India (PHFI) and
formerly headed the Department of Cardiology at All India Institute of Medical Sciences
(AIIMS). Under his leadership, PHFI has established five Indian Institutes of Public Health
(IIPHs) in different regions of India, to advance multi-disciplinary public health education,
research, health technologies and implementation support for strengthening health
systems.

Lesley Samara Vejar Renteria
INSP Mexico

Lesly Vejar is a nutritionist with a Master’s in Global Health and Development from the
University College London (UCL). Lesly currently works at the National Institute of Public
Health in Mexico where her focus is on health policy development, advocacy, monitoring
and evaluation. Previously, Lesly worked at the World Obesity Federation, and also
worked at the Ministry of Health of Mexico City.

Lorena Allemandi
NCD Alliance

Lorena Allemandi is a public health researcher and advocate from Argentina. She is
currently nutrition consultant at the NCD Alliance supporting global advocacy actions on
diet-related NCD prevention around the UN Food Systems Summit and the N4G Summit
and country work on the elimination of industrially produced trans fatty acids in Mexico
and Pakistan. 

Louise Baur
University of Sydney

Louise Baur is the Professor and Head of Child & Adolescent Health at the University of
Sydney. In addition, she is a senior paediatrician in Weight Management Services at the
Sydney Children’s Hospitals Network. Louise Baur has made research contributions to
the management of paediatric obesity and related disorders in a variety of clinical
settings; the prevention of obesity, especially in early childhood; the antecedents of
obesity and the metabolic syndrome in young people; and the complications of obesity. 



Mauro Brero
UNICEF Mexico

Mauro joined UNICEF Mexico in April 2020, as Chief of the Nutrition programme.
Mauro holds a BA in Cultural Anthropology from the University of Turin (Italy), a Master’s
in Public Health from the University of Edinburgh (Scotland) and a specialization in
Nutritional Epidemiology from the University of Bordeaux (France).

Neena Prasad
Bloomberg Philanthropies

Neena Prasad is a Public Health Physician. Since 2008 she has been at Bloomberg
Philanthropies where she led the development of, and now directs, the foundation’s Food
Policy Program, which aims to improve the food environment through policy change.
Neena also directs the Maternal & Reproductive Health Program which supports civil
society organizations around the world to advance sexual and reproductive health and
rights for women and girls. 

Neils Lund
Novo Nordisk

Niels Lund is Vice President for Global Prevention and Health Promotion in Novo Nordisk,
a global healthcare company with more than 95 years of innovation and leadership in
diabetes care. Niels is responsible for the development and implementation of Novo
Nordisk's global partnership strategies within the field of prevention and health
promotion, including the global Cities Changing Diabetes Partnership Programme with 39
major cities worldwide. 

Saifullah Yusop
Andrea Bariatric Surgery

Dr Saifullah Yusop is a bariatric physician, patient’s advocate and also a person living with
obesity, albeit currently in obesity remission. Based in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Dr Yusop
is a proud member of the bariatric surgery community and aspiring bariathelete. Doing
his part to dispel the common misconceptions about obesity to the general public. 

Seema Chhabra
Lived experience

Seema Chhabra from New Delhi, India, is a patient advocate. Post her personal
experience with bariatric surgery, she has been endeavouring to empower patients and
help them to communicate with their health care providers, playing a vital role in
assisting them to make life changing decisions. Her attempt has been to provide
customized assistance at a personal level, educating patients and assisting them in their
journey.  She has helped many youngsters in combating the undertones of weight bias in
the society. Changing the narrative around weight management continues to be an
ongoing challenge but she continues to strive for this revolution.



Terry Huang
CUNY

Dr. Terry Huang is Professor and Chair of the Department of Health Policy and
Management, Director of the Center for Systems and Community Design, and Co-
Director of the NYU-CUNY Prevention Research Center (CDC-designated) at the City
University of New York Graduate School of Public Health and Health Policy.

Tolu Oni
Cambridge University

Tolullah (Tolu) Oni is a Public Health Physician Scientist and urban epidemiologist, and a
Clinical Senior Research fellow with the Unit’s Global Public Health Research programme.
Tolu spent 11 years conducting research in South Africa. There, she established a
Research Initiative for Cities Health and Equity (RICHE), conducting transdisciplinary
urban health research focused on generating evidence to support development and
implementation of healthy public policies in rapidly growing cities, with a focus on Africa.

Victor Aguayo
UNICEF

Dr. Victor Aguayo is UNICEF Global Director for Nutrition in New York. He has 30 years of
policy, program, and management experience in Maternal and Child Nutrition in Latin
America, Africa, Asia and globally. His work in development and humanitarian settings is
guided by the belief that hunger and malnutrition are a violation of children’s rights.
Víctor Aguayo is a public health doctor. He graduated in Biomedical Sciences and holds
an MPH in International Health and a PhD in Public Health Nutrition by Sorbonne
University in Paris. He has published over 70 articles in peer-reviewed journals.

Ximena Ramos Salas
Obesity Canada

Ximena Ramos Salas is a PhD candidate at the University of Alberta’s School of Public
Health and Managing Director of the Canadian Obesity Network. As a public health
researcher, she is exploring the unintended consequences of obesity prevention policies
for people with obesity. Her goal is to spark solutions that will prevent the perpetuation
of weight bias and obesity stigma and create more effective population health
approaches. Through her role at the Canadian Obesity Network, she implements
strategic research and knowledge translation initiatives in order to improve the health of
Canadians affected by obesity.
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